
HAVE YOUR 

SAY ON THE 

BUS SERVICE 
The Government of Ontario wants to know what kind of inter-city bus 

service you want or need in your community. 

 Does the bus run at the right time for your needs– going or coming? 

 Is the price of the ticket affordable? 

 How often do you have to take the bus? 

 Why don’t you take the bus now? 

 What changes would make it possible for you to take the bus? 

 Where do you take the bus to and why? 

 If the bus schedule doesn’t work for you, how do you get from your 

town to another and why? 

 What steps should the Government of Ontario take to protect and 

support inter-city bus service in Northwestern Ontario? 

 And any other comment you want to make! 

Tell them what you think! 
You have until October 23 to register your comments. To do so you need to access the web and 

type in www.ebr.gov.on.ca and type in Intercity Bus Modernization in the search box. 

Or you can write to Emre Yurga, Senior Policy Analyst, Ministry of Transportation, Policy and 

Planning Division, Transportation Planning Branch, Environmental Policy Office, 777 Bay Street, 

Suite 3000, Toronto Ontario, M7A 2J8 Fax: (416) 585-7324 

 

 

http://www.ebr.gov.on.ca/

